
From: Shealy, Boyd <bshealy@ohr.sc.gov>
To: Theriot, Susanstheriot@aging.sc.gov
CC: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov 

Beard, Renerbeard@aging.sc.gov
Date: 8/18/2014 8:36:49 AM

Subject: RE: Sherhonda's move

Good morning, hope things are good over there. My preference would be to wait until I have had a chance to speak with Sherhonda, 
that is how I left it with her on Thursday. I did get the texts you forwarded to me, but I really would like to speak with the employee 
directly before we move ahead.
I plan to come over there around lunch time and meet with the employee then. If that plan does not work, please let me know.
Thank you

Boyd

---- Original Message-----
From: Theriot, Susan
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2014 8:21 AM 
To: Shealy, Boyd 
Cc: Kester, Tony; Beard, Rene 
Subject: Sherhonda's move

Hi Boyd.
Tony asked me to email you this morning to see if you would still like to meet with Sherhonda. Tony asked if you are comfortable with 
this move now that you have seen her text message from Thursday.
Rene and I are working on a transition plan.
Please advise.
Thanks
Sue

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control 
Board’s Human Resources Division which may be confidential or privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity 
to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. Please notify 
the sender immediately if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system and destroy all electronic 
and hard copies of the communication, including attachments. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely 
those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the SC Budget and Control Board.
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